
PARENTAL OBJECTION TO RELEASE OF STUDENT INFORMATION 

TO MILITARY RECRUITERS, COLLEGE/UNIVERSITY 

RECRUITERS OR PROSPECTIVE EMPLOYERS 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian: 
 
Under the federal “No Child Left Behind” Act, public high schools must give the names, 
addresses and telephone numbers of students to military recruiters, college/university 
Recruiters and prospective employers if the recruiters request the information (P.L. 107-10, 
Section 9528; 10 USC 503).  However, students, or their parents, have the right to instruct the 
school in writing that this information is not to be released. 
 
If you do not consent to the release of this information to 1) military recruiters, 2) colleges/ 
university recruiters and/or 3) prospective employers, please check the appropriate line or lines 
below.  To be certain your wishes are respected, return this form to the SCHOOL COUNSELING 
OFFICE BY SEPTEMBER 29, 2017. 
 

____________  DO NOT release student contact information to Military Recruiters. 

 
 

____________  DO NOT release student contact information to College/University Recruiters. 

 
 

____________  DO NOT release student contact information to prospective employers. 

 
 

STUDENT 
NAME:_____________________________________________________________ 
 
SCHOOL:  WAYNE HILLS HIGH SCHOOL           GRADE:________________________ 
 
SIGNATURE:________________________________________________________ 
                       PARENT OR STUDENT IF OVER AGE 18 
 
DATE OF SIGNATURE:_________________________________________________ 
 
PLEASE NOTE:  This form has to be filled out each year. 
 


